

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

25th May 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

I am writing to inform you that there has been an increase in online incidents in Year 6 over the previous weeks.

The children have undertaken many lessons in school linked to online safety and we will be undertaking more after half term with particular reference to words hurting others.

To try and combat this I am asking that you regularly check your child's phone to ensure they are not privy to, or involved in, incidents online that are unkind.

Please follow the link for information on how to keep your child safe online should you wish to use it with your child <a href="https://www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk/key-information/safeguarding/">https://www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk/key-information/safeguarding/</a>

May I thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Kelly Headteacher

















